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Happy May! We cannot believe that it is May! We are in our final month of school! We are
so proud of how much the children have grown so far this school year! Thank you for your
continued support and cooperation throughout this entire school year!
During the month of May, we will be learning about butterflies, gardens, ponds bugs and
insects, and Memorial Day! The children will listen to numerous stories to learn about our
May themes!
We will also be getting ready for our Moving Up Ceremony on June 4th at 910:45! We will be
having our Mother’s Day celebration by having our Muffins with Mom on May 8th from 8:45-
9:45! We also will be having our super fun Field Day where the kids will be outside playing
some field day games and finishing it with an Ice Cream Social and Picnic Day!

The weather the last few weeks have been all over the place so please continue to send
them in with jackets/coats, hats and gloves/mittens! Even if they do not need it when they
come in, the weather changes quickly and they might need it when we go to the playground
of for a walk!

Any questions or concerns,
please let me know at 

missrhiannon1@gmail.com

What we are
learning this month
Review of all colors,

letters and numbers 1-10

5/4-9 - Teacher Appreciation Week

5/6 - Teacher Appreciation Staff

Breakfast

5/8 - Muffin’s with Mom 8:45-9:45

5/10 - School Carnival 11 am - 4 pm

5/11 - Mother’s Day

5/12-16 - Scholastic Book Fair &

Mystery Reader Week

5/15 - Setoka’s Birthday
5/15 - Creativity Fair 6-7pm

5/23 - Unused Snow Day

5/26 - Memorial Day - NO SCHOOL

5/27 - Unused Snow Day

5/29 - Field Day & Ice Cream

Social/Picnic Day

I would like to personally thank each
and every one of you for all of your
constant support during my fourth

year as a Head Teacher! 


